
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers KS2, KS3 & KS4, 

 

Parent Workshop Maths and English Strategies  

 

Thank you to those of you who attended the recent Parent Workshop on Maths and English 

Strategies; I do hope that you found it useful. To support those parents who could not 

attend and those who would like to revisit some of the strategies, we have recorded the 

workshop and uploaded it into the password protected page on the Parent Portal for you to 

watch.  

 

The login is the same for all parents so do use this link and this login. 

 

https://www.moorhouseschool.co.uk/parent-workshop-eng-maths-sep23 

 

U: parent@moorhouseschool.co.uk 

P: MHP4ren1 

 

We are aiming to record all of the workshops although if they are of a sensitive nature, this 

may not be possible.  Also, we are aware that attendance may be a challenge for some of 

you due to work commitments and distance and so we are looking into obtaining 

appropriate equipment in order to deliver the sessions ‘live’.  Once we have this, I will let you 

know when the live workshops will be delivered.   Do note that coming onsite to attend the 

workshops remains an invaluable experience which also provides you with an opportunity to 

meet other parents who might not be in your Key Stage and exchange knowledge and 

understanding of your child’s needs and therefore we would still actively encourage you to 

come on site before thinking about accessing the live sessions when they are delivered.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Stephanie Williams 

 

Deputy Head Teacher 

Head of Literacy 

 

 

https://www.moorhouseschool.co.uk/parent-workshop-eng-maths-sep23

